On Tuesday, May 27, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. Mayor Walker called the work session to order.  All council members were present except council member Pritchett.
The only item discussed was the Comprehensive Plan Update. Mayor Walker shared information on the process and there was discussion and some questions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]No other items were discussed and no members of the public were present. At approximately 7:00 p.m., council member Askvig motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by council member Keith.  The vote in favor was unanimous.
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